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Dates for your 
diary:   

1st February 
Y2 Synagogue 
Y5 Sikh Temple  
 
7th February 
Y3 Kingswood 
Y6 Buddhist 
centre  
 
9th February 
Break up for the 
half term 
holiday 
 
21st February 
Family, Faith 
and Fun 
 
22nd February 
Y4 Swimming 
starts 
 
27th February 
KS1 EIS games 
 

29th February 
Climate change 
conference 
 
 

Chinese New Year 
We’ve had some amazing entries for the 

art competition this year, well done to 

everyone that entered! The winners will 

receive a £10 gift voucher and the 

runners up will receive a £5 gift voucher.  

KS1 winner – Astrid Charig 

Runners up – Ena Wilson-Smith and  

                         Hazielle Yapi 

Y3/4 winner – Sara Bhanbhro 

Runners up – Thanmaya Sabari and 

                         Rayan Saif El-Deen 

Y5/6 winner – Iulia Brini 

Runners up – Sami Durham and Nirvi 

                        Purandare 

The children’s work will be on display at 

the University Diamond Building from 

the 25th-29th March 2024. There will also 

be a launch party for the exhibition on 

the 21st March 5pm-8pm.  

 

We Won!! 
Congratulations to Kabeer Bhanbhro for 

his winning entry to the SUFC football kit 

competition. Thank you to everyone who 

voted for us and helped us to win this 

amazing competition! 

 
We will be getting a team kit made up in 

Kabeer’s design. 

Half term 
School will close on Friday 9th February for 
a weeks holiday. Please note school will 
open again on Monday 19th February.  
 

Payments  
Please try to pay in advance for school 
meals and after school clubs or as soon as 
possible, so that you do not run up a bill. 
We are happy to talk to parents about 
payment plans to help clear debt.  
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